March 16, 2001

To the Honorable, the Common Council

Dear Council Members:

Attached is a resolution which, when adopted will designate funds for the closure of the City landfill located at the southwest corner of East Layton Avenue and South Pennsylvania Ave. The funds will be placed in a project account and be drawn from the Department of Public Works (DPW) Environmental Projects Fund. The fund was approved as a part of the 2001 DPW budget.

Please introduce this file at the March 20, 2001 Common Council meeting.

Very truly yours,

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

MAS:TRR:ph

Attachments